
>>> Elizabeth Stuart <estuart@lbl.gov> 7/23/2010 12:06 PM >>> 
Hi Suzanne and Lynette, 
 
Thanks again for inviting LBL to present at your the IEPR committee 
workshop. I hope the information from our report was useful for everyone. 
 
I wanted to provide follow-up to two questions that were asked that I 
couldn't answer off-hand. 
 
1) Per a question on slide 5: Insulation workforce and spending estimates do 
include both new and existing buildings 
2) Per a question Panama Bartholomew asked - Our methodology is in the 
appendix of our forthcoming workforce size report. We will be happy to share 
a draft report when it's ready, which should be before the end of this year. 
 
Please forward this information to anyone who might be interested, and let 
us know who might be interested in receiving a draft of our next report. 
 
Best, 
 
Liz 
--  
Elizabeth Stuart 
Electricity Markets and Policy Group 
Lawrence Berkeley National Laboratory 
Ofc: 510-495-2370 
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